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Elm Wood

Primary School

Autumn Term 1, 2024

Message from Mrs Leith

This term it is has been a pleasure to welcome new members into our EIm Wood
Family. The children in Nursery and Reception have settled in well and our amazing
team have really enjoyed getting to know each of them and their families.

Last week | had the pleasure of joining the Friends of EIm Wood AGM. It was great to
see so many members of our EIm Wood family at this meeting and | am looking
forward to working with the new committee members on upcoming projects.

As you know this year we will be awarding the children with certificates for reading
at home. Children will receive a certificate in our Celebration Assembly once they
have read 25, 50, 75 and 100 times at home. Reading at home to family members
really supports children to develop key reading skills and make progress. Please help
your children by encouraging them to read at home every day.

It was great to see so many of you at Parents Evening last week and | hope that you
all have a safe and happy half term!

Mrs Leith

Dates for the diary...

Communication and Language
EYFS Parent Event
9.30

Halloween Cake Sale (FOE)
15.30 - 16.00

School Closed for October Half Term

Year 1 phonics Parent Event (online)
17.00

SEND Parent Event
9.30

Online Safety Parent Event
9.30

School Photographer (individual and Sibling Pictures) : _ |
School Closed for INSET DAy WINDRUSH

https://www.elmwoodprimary.co.uk/
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Important messages!

Please can parents and carers be
mindful where they park their
cars at the beginning and end of
the school day. School regularly
receives complaints from
members of the public regarding
inappropriate parking on Hamilton
Road and Carnac Street.
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If you are emailing the school office, please include
your child’s name and the name of your child’s
class. Thank you!

Palm House Willow House

Bikes and Scooters

c:

From September 2024, any bikes or scooters
which are left on school grounds at the end of

% O each term will be removed and disposed of.

Sporting Competitions
Ten pupils from Years 3 and 4 competed at the recent
Moving Matters football competition. The boys played
brilliantly and manged to progress from their group to the
quarter finals.
Unfortunately, the team lost 2-0 to St Pauls but they kept
on playing as a team right up until the final whistle. Well
done to everyone that took part on the day - you should
all be very proud of the way you represented yourselves
and Elm Wood!
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The next event will be the Years 4, 5 and 6 Girls football
competition on Wednesday 6th November.

Norwood

foodbahk

Punctuality

Having good attendance also means being on time and not
being late to school.

Children who arrive late can feel embarrassed, left out and
miss out on important introductions to lessons.

Punctuality is an essential life skill that
needs to be taught from the very
beginning.

School starts at 08.55
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https://app.weduc.co.uk/
https://www.lambeth.gov.uk/schools-and-education/school-admissions-and-appeals/secondary-school-admissions/apply-secondary-school-place-2024-25
https://www.lambeth.gov.uk/sites/default/files/2023-09/Secondary%20admission%20small%20brochure%202024.pdf

